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       Policy Statement

73-14
Transferability of Credit for Cross-Listed Interdisciplinary Courses

Certain interdisciplinary courses are listed in this Bulletin under more than one department. Normally, a student will receive credit for such a cross-listed course in the department under which he registers for it. He may, however, have the Registrar indicate that this course may be credited to a different department which also offers it, provided that he makes this request no later than the end of the semester preceding anticipated graduation.
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